
8 August 2012 
 

MEDIA RELEASE  
 

London Olympics Games Welcome Back for Team Singapore 
Paddlers  
 
 
The Team Singapore paddlers will be arriving Singapore on Friday, 10 August 2012 via SQ321 at 1755hrs – 
Terminal 3 (Belt 41-44)  
 

Please come and join us with your photographer in welcoming the Team Singapore paddlers back.     

 

STTA Sponsors:   

                 

          

             
 

 


